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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
Emergency Industry Motice £8
OCTOEBER 10, 2001

TLC HOSTS INFORMATIONAL MEETING WITH FEMA /SMALL BUSINESS
ADMINISTRATION ON WEDNESDAY, OCTOBER 10, 2001
CHANGES IN VEHICLE RETIREMENT PROCEDURES ARE ANNOUNCED

Business owners licensed and regulated by the TLC and/or their representatives are
invited to an informational meeting hosted by the TLC and featuring the Federal
Emergency Management Administration (FEMA) and the U.S. Small Business
Administration. Information regarding the availability of low-interest loans for physical
and economic losses incurred as a result of the WTC emergency will be provided. This
informational meeting will be held on Wednesday, October 1Dth, 2001 at 11:00 a.m., at
the TLC Woodside facility located at 24-55 Brooklyn-Queens Expressway West.
Because seating is limited, those wishing to attend should call (718) 267-4523 to

rezerve a place before 5:00 p.m., Tuesday, Cctober ch, 2001.

A four-maonth extension 15 now being made available to owners whose vehicles are
scheduled to retire during the current inspection cycle. The extension will only be
granted to those medallion owners who provide proof of purchase of a new vehicle
within the current inspection period, but for which delivery is not expected until after
the date of vehicle retirement. For further infformation, please contact the Safety &
Emissions Division, located at 24-55 Brooklyn-Queens Expressway West, Woodside,
Mew York 11377 or (718) 267-4598.
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